
Dear Sir or Madam , 

In connection with the growing tension in international relations and the 

destabilization of the political situation in the world caused by a disproportion in 

the world financial and economic spheres, the emergence of extremist and 

extremely radical movements on the world stage, the violation of the demographic 

balance, the aggravation of the nationalistic, religious and other contradictions 

affecting the fundamental values of the material and intellectual life of the peoples 

of the world, officially registered opposite political party in the Russian Federation 

“LDPR – The Liberal Democratic Party of Russia” leaded by me, applies to You as 

Indian politician to consider the opportunity of your participation in the World 

Congress of Peace-loving Forces in Moscow for discussion of issues of 

international cooperation and stabilization the situation in the world. 

Carried out by LDPR research of socio-political and economic development of the 

countries of the world for the period since the end of the World War II till the 

beginning of this century, the main result of which became disintegration of The 

Soviet Union and Yugoslavia, the contradictions in the European Union and 

military actions in South-Eastern Europe, lack of stability throughout the Middle 

East region and the tension of the situation on Korean Peninsula, led to a general 

conclusion about crisis of existing political regimes and the inevitable leaving of 

the current ruling elites. They will be replaced by new forces, among which the 

LDPR is able to become a connecting link in the process of formation of socio-

political system and the world order within the whole XXI century. 

The LDPR is the first opposite party in the Soviet Union, founded in December of 

1989. We are one of the two parties that participated in the elections of deputies of 

the State Duma of the Federal Assembly of the Russian Federation of all seven 

convocations, who always received representation in the lower house of 

Parliament. 



As Chairman of the LDPR I want to assure you of our interest in closer inter-party 

cooperation by strengthening and developing our relations. I realize the importance 

of developing relations between our peoples, states and parliaments. I also count 

on the development of personal working contacts. 

At the final stage of the Congress it is expected to adopt the outcome document − 

the "Moscow Declaration of the World Congress of Peace-loving Forces", which 

will include the basic principles of stabilizing and strengthening the world order, 

eliminating social inequality, sustainable development and eradicating all forms of 

violence in hot spots around the world. 

The World Congress of Peace-loving Forces is scheduled to be held on June 7, 

2018 and the cultural program for the next day. In this connection, we would ask 

you to express your conceptual position on our initiative and the principled 

willingness to participate in our event. 

On behalf of the LDPR, I express my hope for the further development and 

strengthening of our inter-party relations that promote to the formation of a new 

model of socio-political system and the world order on the basis of voluntary and 

equal participation of countries. 

With best regards, 

Vladimir Zhirinovsky, 

Faction leader 


